


Greetings from Fiona (cont)

From the Editors.



Thank you Bill
– A thankful tribute to our retiring
Church Council Chair.



We were pleased to worship together
again on 20 February (below)



Karen
Brown



Website

Don’t forget to keep an eye on our website. It’s at

https://armadale.ucavictas.org.au/

We try and keep it up-to-date, but we always welcome any feedback (you can send this to

Graeme). We would also welcome any items of interest that you think might be suitable

to be posted.





(above) DC-2 PK-AFK here shown on a Dutch airfield pre-war. This is the plane that Kartel’s family
escaped in.

(previous page) the invasion of Batavia (now Jakarta)



* * * * * * * * * * * *



We held our AGM on Sunday 27 February 2022, at which we received reports from the Church

Council and Rev Fiona Winn (both are on the website) as well as the Treasurer's report prepared by

Susie Condron. The meeting thanked by acclamation those who had contributed to the life of the

Church over the past year, particularly Rev Fiona and Bill Rush.

As mentioned on page 3, we also heard that Bill Rush was stepping down as Chair of the Council

(although he will remain a member) and that Margo Anderson and Susie Condron were not seeking

re-election with the expiry of their terms of office. The election of new members of the Church

Council subsequently occurred 13 March 2022, when Cheryl Mason was re-elected and Chris

Kunaratnam and Karen Brown were elected. They join the continuing members of the Council,

namely Ian Thomas and Janet Atkinson (as well as Bill). Fiona is a member of the Church Council

ex officio.

Janet Anderson was appointed Chair of the Church Council at its meeting on 16 March. We

congratulate her and extend our best wishes.





YOU ARE WELCOME FOR BREAKFAST!

Women’s Breakfast  On the first Thursday of the month. Contact Margo Anderson

for details  0447 035 355

Men’s Breakfast               On the first  Friday of the month. Contact Graeme Harris for

details  9504 8234


